
Dear	Defenders	of	Life:				
  
Despite the fact that many Long Islanders were not able to 
attend the March for Life as planned, due to the unprece-
dented snow storm, tens of thousands still attended the 
March, according to March for Life organizers. "We were 
extremely pleased with what appeared to be tens of thou-
sands of Americans who came together to celebrate life to-
day despite the weather conditions," said Jeanne Mancini, 
President of the March for Life Education and Defense 
Fund. Fortunately, students from Long Island Catholic 
High Schools were able to experience the events in Wash. 
D.C. the night before the March. Amanda Miller, a junior 
at St. John the Baptist, said "Having the opportunity to 
stand up for life is something I believe everyone should experience. This year I got to attend 
the annual youth rally for life before the actual March took place. It felt really special to stand 
among so many others who share the value that believes all life is sacred and worth living. 
What made it such an amazing experience was that everyone was coming together for such a 
positive cause. I hope that in the near future all of our efforts and prayers will make a differ-
ence to the lives of the unborn." 
 

Please join us for Love Them Both, Sat., Feb. 13   9:30 AM - 10:30 AM 180 Sunrise High-
way, W. Islip.  Celebrating the spirit of Valentine's Day. Unborn babies need love, too.   Signs 
provided at site. Sponsor LICL 631-243-1435; info@prolifeli.org. 

   VISIBILITY MATTERS! 
  

Sat., Feb. 6, 7 PM,  "40 - The Film" is a movie that illustrates the effects that abortion has 
had on our country 40+ years after it was legalized. Sponsored by Personhood NY - Eastern 
Long Island at the Grace and Truth Church, 26 Westfield Rd., Coram. Call to reserve seats  
631-732-3223. 
 

Hicksville.Personhood NY is also offering an educational seminar which will discuss the  
question of "When did you become a human?" on Sat., Feb.13, 10 AM-3 PM 87 Pine St., 
Freeport. This program is taught as preparation for Field Training on College Campuses. It is 
an excellent teaching tool to evangelizing the younger generation. For more information or if 
you are interested in attending please call 631-487-7578. 
  

Sat., Feb. 21, 3-8:00 PM "Harmony for Hope" Concert, Mulcahy's Pub & Music Hall, 3232 
Railroad Ave., Wantagh.  AMT Children of Hope Foundation, Baby Safe Haven - open bar and 
buffet dinner.  $45/per person.  Call 516-781-3511 or buy tickets online at 
www.amtchildrenofhope.com. 
  

The Long Island Coalition for Life general meeting welcomes all interested in pro-life activity, 
education, legislation or volunteering. Meetings begin at 7:45 PM. For further info, call LICL 
at 631-243-1435. Guest speaker for Mon., Feb. 22, will be Clare Hinshaw. Her topic: 
"Advancing the Culture of Life as a Young Professional." Clare is the Development Relations 
Coordinator for Young America's Foundation, a non-profit which assists high school and col-
lege students in advancing conservative ideas on campus. Growing up on Long Island she was 
involved with the pro-life move-ment from an early age and participated several times in the 
Coalition's pro-life oratorical contest. The meeting will be at the Joseph Barry Council K of C 
Hall, 45 Heitz Pl., Hicksville. 
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